WELCOME TO OUR SGA WEBPAGE FOR 2020-2021!
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Elected members of the Student Government Association do more than just represent the student body to faculty and administration. SGA is responsible for shaping much of the student experience at Marbury High School. This highly active and visible organization serves the entire student body by sponsoring and organizing activities. SGA works closely with administration and other student clubs in support of a number of school spirit activities and resources. This club represents student leadership, teamwork, comradery and is a platform for the voice of the student body. We welcome suggestions from all students on ways to positively impact the high school experience and show the pride we have as bulldogs.

The 2020-2021 officers include Bethany Luster (President), Kalee Seamon (Vice President), Brantley Denny (Secretary), India Witcher (Treasurer), Maddox Hollon (Public Relations Representative). Members include Kelly Corbin and Mary Beth Hall. Eight more members will be selected this school year following the application process.
In the past, SGA has met in Room A24 on the Math hall the 2nd Tuesday of each month from 7:15-7:45 am during school hours. SGA has used this time this time to plan events such as Freshmen Orientation, Pep Rallys, Marbury's Got Talent Show, Powderpuff football game, Field Day, campus clean-up initiatives, and other ideas that have arose. We also teamed up with other school clubs to coordinate fundraisers on campus and within our community to make connections throughout the school year. Although the COVID-19 pandemic will cause SGA to operate differently than in the past, the members will generate exciting ideas and various activites that we plan on working towards to engage with the student body to make the high school experience memorable for each student.

Thank you for visiting our page. Go Bulldogs!
